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York – Year 6 pupils





We still have a small number of pupils who have not yet sent in deposits for the York visit in June 2018.


If you child is interested in the visit but has not yet paid the £35.00, please send this in before we close for half term on the 27th of October.


 


Note :- we are happy for parents to pay the remainder of the cost of the trip in instalments over the months leading up to the visit (this also applies to Year 5 trip to Nant BH) A record will be kept at school of the payments.





Thank you








HARVEST FESTIVAL 


Please feel welcome to join us at our Harvest Festival Service being held at Lloyd’s Lane 9.30 a.m. to 10.30 a.m. next Thursday morning, 26th October.  Donations of non-perishable food items for our local Foodbank would be much appreciated – thank you! for your support. 





NURSERY PARENTS


Would all Nursery parents ensure that they have applied for their child’s full time Reception class place either by logging onto � HYPERLINK "http://www.wrexham.gov.uk" ��www.wrexham.gov.uk� and following the links for Admissions or completing a paper copy with Mrs Pearce in the office. 


All applications to be received by Wrexham’s Admissions Department by the 24th November 2017.








REPORTING ABSENCE


 


We would like to remind parents of the importance of contacting school between 8.30am and 9.00am to report your child absent. An answer phone message can be left on both sites by pressing number 1 for the Infant site or number 3 for the Junior site.








Nant BH Trip – Year 5 pupils





Our Year 5  trip to Nant BH will take place from 12th -14th March 2018.


Please could any pupils who have registered an interest in taking part in the trip, but have not yet paid their £30.00 deposit please do so – we would like to make sure that everyone interested has a place on the trip by confirming our numbers as soon as possible.





Thank you











 EXTERNAL ACHIEVEMENTS





Isaac Edwards and Sophie Bevan have both passed their Level 2 Swimming award – well done both of you! 





Noah Davies was named ‘Man of the Match’ in his Oswestry Rugby match this weekend, Well Done Noah!


Player of the Match for this week’s Chirk under 9s Football is Iestyn Hughes for his impeccable defensive skills, Da iawn Iestyn!





There will be no Headteacher Awards this week due to staff absences. 











FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN





A big, big thank you to the families who attended our Bingo event last night  when the sum of £147.90 was raised.  Thank you also to the committee members who organised this fun event. 





Our next fundraiser will be our Christmas Fair which will be held at 3.30 p.m. on Thursday,7th December – we look forward to your support! 
































KEY DATES –











HEADTEACHER AWARDS





BEECH –


CEDAR – 


CHERRY –


HAZEL –


OAK –


SILVER BIRCH


MAGNOLIA – 


WILLOW –


EBONY –. 


SYCAMORE –


MAPLE –


JUNIPER –


PINE –











